I'm a parent of 5 children who's health and wellness | want protected along with mine and the
rest of my family's and outlawing vaccine passports permanently is necessary to keep our
privacy safe. Children should not be prohibited from in person school without vaccine status
proof, young adults should not be required to prove vaccine status for college entry, adults
should not have to prove vaccine status for employment or patronizing business, it is no one's
concern or business what anyone else does for their own healthcare decisions. With the new
information coming out about Dr. Fauci and his connections to the Wuhan Lab, that Covid-19
was manufactured in a lab and Governor Michael DeWine's connection to Dr. Fauci and his
cohorts as well as his own vested interests in pharmaceutical companies should not be
overlooked by Ohioans. Passing HB 248 is imperative to protecting Ohioans now and in the
future.



